Please see email below.

Akuwa Dantzler-Legislative Assistant Alderwoman Coggs -6th District City of Milwaukee (414) 286-8640 adantz@milwaukee.gov

From: Kiki Anderson [mailto:kikianderson@ymail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2011 8:54 AM

To: Coggs, Milele

Subject: Proposed 35-unit residence on the corner of Buffum and Center

Dear Alderwoman Coggs,

The Milwaukee Journal Sentinel recently wrote that an organization from Chicago plans on buying city land on the northwest corner of Buffum and Center to build a 35-unit housing structure.

I am against this plan. It is too big for the area. Most blocks on Buffum have fewer than 35 units on them. This will be the equivalent of putting a block and half (both sides of the street) of residents onto one corner, where there are many drug traffickers and wanderers.

Please take account of this. I hope the city decides not to give the organization the zoning to build there.

Thank you.

Kirsten Anderson 2562 N. Buffum St. Milwaukee, WI 53212 414-803-4975

- Kiki

Kiki Anderson 414-803-4975 718-395-9676